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BURGLARY ARRESTS ON THE RISE 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Dominique Kimble           Thai McWilliams         Dennis Wladyka              Charles Daniels 
 DOB:  7-15-92                     DOB:  2-3-78              DOB:  10-20-57      DOB:  9-1-89 
 Booking # 3283678            Booking # 3286708             Booking # 3287010         Booking# 3283704   

 
Between Thursday, August 30, 2012 and Sunday, September 2, 2012, El 
Segundo Officers arrested the above suspects for individual and separate 
burglaries that occurred in our city.  Three of the suspects had extensive criminal 
records, one with arrests in other states, and two who were on active parole from 
the California state prison system.  With the passage of AB109 (realignment), 
which was implemented in October 2011, many prison inmates have been 
released back into south bay communities and continue to be released on a 
monthly basis.  Click on the attached links for more information on AB 109. 
 
 http://gov.ca.gov/news.php?id=16964 
 
http://www.heraldpublications.com/herald/sites/default/files/publications/elsegund
o/Herald_83012/index.html#/4/ 
 
Due in part to difficult economic times, reduced police resources and increased 
criminal offenders on the streets, El Segundo has seen a rise in reported 
property crimes.  Residents are asked to be especially vigilant and report 
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suspicious activity or persons in their neighborhoods.  Residents are also 
reminded to secure their homes and vehicles, especially when left unattended.  
Between the evening hours of September 1st and the morning of September 2nd, 
El Segundo Officers responded to eleven thefts from parked vehicles, most of 
which were left unsecured.    
 
The El Segundo Police Department continues to proactively impact crime 
through directed patrol tactics, specialized deployments, apprehension of 
suspects, and public education and awareness efforts.  We are asking that 
every citizen do their part in helping to fight crime by taking both 
preventative action and spreading the word about this mounting problem.  
Working together we can make a difference. 
 
Should you have any questions concerning crimes in our city or neighborhood 
watch, please contact the El Segundo Police Department’s Crime Prevention 
Specialist Laurie Risk at 310-524-2274.  Should you need to report an in-
progress crime, please call 911.  For non-emergency reports, please call 310-
524-2760.  This is also the number we suggest you program into your cell phone 
for emergency or non-emergency calls within the city.  Doing so can reduce 
unnecessary delays due to cell towers mis-routing your call to another public 
safety dispatch center. 
 
 
 
Media Contact: Lieutenant Raymond Garcia 
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